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Capitaine Wallis V919 – Nuku’alofa call in June 
 

 
12th June 2019 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 
 

 In order to deliver all cargo booked to Samoa’s & Tonga in June, we 
are scheduling an additional Auckland to Nuku’alofa service with the 

Capitaine Wallis. 

 
 

Capitaine Wallis V919 will load in Auckland on the Tuesday 18th June for an 
eta Nuku’alofa of the 22nd June. 

 
 

The revised forward schedule is below : 
 

 
 
 

Our Customer Service Team will be in touch with you to discuss any 
changes to your cargo booked for Nuku’alofa on the Southern Lily V453 

that will need to be transferred to Capitaine Wallis V919. 
 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Pacific Direct Line  

Vessel Voy Auckland Nuku'alofa Apia Pago

Southern Lily 453 15-16/06 20-21/06 23-24/06 23-24/06

Capitaine Wallis 919 18-18/06 22-23/06 - -

Southern Lily 454 30-01/07 05-06/07 08-09/07 08-09/07

Southern Lily 455 15-16/07 20-21/07 23-24/07 23-24/07

Southern Lily 456 30-31/07 04-05/08 07-08/08 07-08/08

Southern Lily 457 14-15/08 19-20/08 22-23/08 22-23/08


